
 

 

 
GREENWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Greenwich, CT 
 

COMMUNITY FORUM 
on 

GHS Cardinal Field 
Greenwich High School’s (GHS) Cardinal Field Improvement Project 

& 
GPS Facilities Master Plan 

Greenwich Public Schools (GPS) Master Plan for  
Facilities Infrastructure and Next Generation Schools 

 

Tuesday, May 22, 2018 

Cardinal Field Forum: 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Master Plan Forum: 7:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Greenwich High School – Choral Room 

 
Please join the Greenwich Public Schools’ project manager,  

KG+D Architects and District administrators as they present a status update on the Cardinal Field and 
Master Plan projects and provide an opportunity for community engagement. 

 
Cardinal Field: On February 22, the Board of Education approved the continuation of the Cardinal Field 
Improvement Project – “Feasibility Study Option B”-  to the Site Design Phase. At this early stage of site 

design, the architect and District administrators are interested in community feedback prior to the 
development of the specific plans.   

Master Plan: Greenwich Public Schools (GPS) will share the final master plan proposed by the District’s 
consultant KG+D Architects after a year-long comprehensive assessment of school facilities. Community 
feedback is encouraged as District administration, the Board of Education and other Town bodies work to 

prioritize the facilities needs and vision for the future of our public school buildings. 

To follow the progress of these projects and/or to submit online feedback, visit: 

www.greenwichschools.org/cardinalfield 

www.greenwichschools.org/masterplan 

Follow: @GPSDistrict 

Those requiring special accommodations to attend this meeting should contact Patricia Spooner either by 
phone at 203-625-7428, by email at pat_spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us or in person at 290 Greenwich 

Avenue, Greenwich, CT at least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 
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